
STEER CLEAR! DETROIT 
RIVER EXCLUSION ZONE

For more information: www.gordiehoweinternationalbridge.com 
info@wdbridge.com - 1-844-322-1773

Construction of the Gordie 
Howe International Bridge is 
well underway. An exclusion 
zone along the Detroit River 
shoreline of the Canadian 
bridge site is currently in place. 
The exclusion zone is in The exclusion zone is in 
accordance with the Canadian 
Coast Guard Navigation 
Warning (NAVWARN) and 
Notice To Mariners (NOTMAR) 
systems, and the Windsor Port Authority’s traffic control zones. Entering 
the exclusion zone could result in up to $500 in fines. 


